
Did You Know? 

The cost to design, build and finance the Rose Valley Water Treatment Plant (RVWTP) would 
result in no more than a $34 increase from what users pay today.

As part of the annual water rate bylaw for the next two years, a small water utility rate 
increase once per year, in planned increments, will cover the costs:

•	 The 2021 increase would be $13 for a total of $129. 
•	 The 2022 increase would be $21 for a total of $150. 
•	 In 2023, no further increases would be needed for design, construction and 

financing the plant. 

The $150 debt payment would then 
be shifted from the water utility 
bill into a parcel tax to allow for 
tax deferment options. 

When the City seeks approval to 
borrow this summer, the cost to 
future water treatment plant users 
would be no more than $34 from 
what they pay today. 

More information will be posted 
and mailed in the coming months, 
but please contact us with any 
questions!

We also ask that you subscribe 
to our e-notification system to 
receive news updates on the RVWTP 
project directly to your email. 
Please consider signing up today at 
westkelownacity.ca/subscribe. 
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